
Received by: Online form 

Feedback 
number 

82 

Name Matt Sheaff 

Email mattsheaff@gmail.com

Day time 
phone 

Organisation if 
applicable 

Comments I have visited Whanarua bay for over 34 years. I started visiting when I was 
young child and my parents took there to visit a family bach. After 20 years 
of visiting this wonderful spot. My whānau (aunty) were able to purchase a 
bach in Whanarua Bay. We have had access to the bay for all this time and 
always treated it with the respect it deserves. For people to potentially lose 
access to this, is sad not just for the owners. But for the many people that 
visit, the beach and also access the land. I hope this submission adds to 
the voice of many people who visit the area and take into account. 
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